epsullivan44 <epsullivan44@gmail.com>

I am writing as a concerned fulltime resident of Oceanside, OR to urge you to pass HB2656 in
light of the proposed clearcutting of the Short Creek Watershed scheduled to begin this
summer.

We have seen the destruction of potable water in Rockaway, OR and we fear the same results in
Oceanside. This is Oregon, clean drinking water should not be a concern of its citizens.

Thank for your attention to this important matter and please help get HB2656 passed.

Elaine P. Sullivan



